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To All Banks in the Second Federal 
Reserve District:

We have been informed that on Wednesday, April 2, 1980, a shipment of checks and other cash 

items by this Bank to the Des Moines Regional Check Processing Center of the Federal Reserve 

Bank of Chicago was lost or stolen. Accordingly, there may be delays in the presentm ent of those 

items.

In addition, if those items cannot be located soon, this Bank will charge back the amount of the 

items to the senders.

Anthony M. Solomon,
President.
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